## United States Senate

**WASHINGTON, DC 20510-2906** 

March 11, 2025

Keene Housing Kids Collaborative 5 Harmony Lane Keene, NH 03431

Dear Friends,

I wish I could be there in person today to celebrate your 10 years of service to the children who reside in Keene Housing. Thank you to everyone who has contributed their time and talents to Keene Housing Kids Collaborative and played a role in its rich and colorful story.

Throughout the past 10 years, your efforts have contributed to increased confidence and a strong foundation of knowledge through enriched learning. Your programming has opened opportunities for kids and instilled a sense of belonging among their peers and the broader community. Your kindness has undoubtedly influenced and inspired these kids to become caring and selfless as they enter adulthood.

As the KHKC team reflects on a decade of success, my wish is that you do not forget your power to contribute toward a better future for those around you. Your kindness, your passion for service and your eagerness to forge partnerships within the community have brightened the lives of so many children and families. I join the entire Elm City in thanking you for all that you do.

I wish you all the best as you continue your good work.

earne Shaheen

Sincerely,

Jeanne Shaheen

**United Sates Senator**